
 

 
 

 

 
October 2022, 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware the Textiles GCSE has a considerable practical element, whereby students are required to 
refine their textile skills and develop their ideas. In order to produce both the expected quantity and 
quality of work required, it is very important that students complete set homework and make a concerted 
effort to complete any outstanding coursework tasks. 
 
I would encourage students to use the October half term to catch up on any outstanding tasks ready for 
Assessment 1 deadline - Thursday 27th October.  
 
Informal workshop sessions to complete work for their current Unit 1 work are being held in the 
Dagenham Building, DM12, on Wednesday and Thursday evenings until 4pm. 
 
We appreciate your support and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss L Ricciardi 
Textiles Teacher 
 


